
https://support.webservio.net/index.php?_m=knowledgebase&_a=viewarticle&kbarticleid=210

I receive error 0x800CC0F when attempting to send email...
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Your Internet Service Provider (ISP) may be blocking port 25 traffic  to all mail servers other than
their own.Â  This is a common occurrence  as ISP's step up efforts to combat spam.Â  In order to
resolve this  issue, please modify your SMTP port settings within Outlook or Outlook  Express to
alternate port 587.    

Page 1/1
Powered by Kayako SupportSuite Help Desk Software

http://www.kayako.com/

